
 

 

 

Parent Taught Drivers Education Program Completion 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s):  
 
Student:         Student DL#:    
 
RE: Application for Parent-Taught Driver Education Program Completion 
 
Congratulations!  Your student has successfully completed Iowa Parent-Taught Driver Education! The student's 
driving record has been updated to reflect this completion. 
 
The student must now pass a drive test to be issued an intermediate license or a minor school license. Please ensure 
the student has met all eligibility requirements at https://iowadot.gov/mvd/driverslicense/under-18. 
 
Once you’ve confirmed all requirements have been met, you can schedule a drive test at any driver’s license service 
center at https://iowadot.gov/mvd/ServiceSelector. 
 
Be sure to bring the following items in order to take the drive test and apply for the intermediate or minor school 
license. 
 

1. The student’s Iowa instruction permit 
2. Proof of insurance for the vehicle that will be used during the drive test 
3. Cash/Check/Debit for the $8.00 (plus processing) license fee 
4. Signed Minor School License Affidavit (Iowa DOT form number 430021), if applying for a minor school 

license 
 

If you or another parent/legal custodian does not accompany the student, the student must also bring a 

parental consent form (Iowa DOT form number 430018) to the issuance location. Forms are available at 

www.iowadot.gov. 

 
Thank you, 
 
 
  
Iowa Department of Transportation 
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